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This week at Brambles we have been taking part in 

the RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch. 

We have learnt the names of some of the birds 

names that we could see in our gardens, what they 

like to eat and where they live. 

Some of our friends have used the cardboard boxes 

to make bird hides  and used binoculars to explore 

the trees around Pre-school. 

We had a kind donation of a birds nest and have 

enjoyed using our magnifying glasses and tweezers 

to explore how the birds weave their nests 

together. 

Why don’t you have a look in your garden and see 

how many birds you can spot? You could make a tally 

or draw a picture of a bird that you have seen. 

There are free resources that you can download on 

the RSPB website if you wish to take part. 

A big thank you to our Brambles families who 

donated birdseed to us. We are making bird feeders 

next week to hang in the large trees outside our 

garden. 

 

Our number of the week:  4 

Our key words: Blackbird, woodpigeon, gull, 

sparrow, magpie and robin. 
 
 

Something Special 
The PTA is holding a School Disco on Thursday 8th 

February and Brambles are invited to attend from 

5pm-6pm in the KS2 School Hall. 

Parents must accompany their children and it is £3 

Entry fee. 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Bird builds a nest by Martin 

Jenkins and The Baby Mouse by Pie 

Corbett 
 

Song: 5 little birds in a nest on a tree 
 
 

Rhyme: Little Bird 

 

 

Please ensure your child’s belongings are all 

labelled. This includes their hats, mittens and 

snoods. 

If your child has taken spare clothes home with 

them please can they be replaced in their green 

bags for the next session they attend. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Thursday 8th February 

Brambles and Reception PTA Disco 5-6pm 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


